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Dear Chair Neron, Vice Chairs Dobson, and McIntire, and Members of the House Education Committee, 
I am writing this letter to express my support for House Bill 3037.  
 
In the Prospect School District, we serve approximately 240 students in grades K-12. In my district, I am 
the District Superintendent and Elementary School Principal. Last year, our district was faced with the 
opportunity to apply for summer school funding. Due to the amount that we would have been awarded 
with our small ADW and tight timelines, we were faced with not applying for this funding. Unfortunately, 
most grant requirements and reporting are so extensive that many times, we do not apply or cannot find 
enough resources to complete such processes. House Bill 3037 would help set more meaningful grant 
funding floors for small districts like mine, and help alleviate the grant requirements – these changes are 
long overdue and will help reduce the time on paperwork, so that we can spend more time supporting 
students and staff. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daye Stone 
Prospect School District 
Superintendent/Elementary Principal 
 

 
 
 

 


